
 
 
  
 

Misión Permanente de la República del Paraguay ante las Naciones Unidas 
Nueva York 

 

MP/UN/NY/N° 1179/2020 

 

4 August 2020 

 

Excellency, 

 

In is my honor to refer to your letter dated 30 July 2020, in relation to voluntary 

national reviews at the 2021 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), 

which will be convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council. 

 

In this regard, it is my further honor to express the interest of the Government of 

Paraguay to present a voluntary national review, for the second time, during the 2021 HLPF. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

Ambassador Julio César Arriola 

Permanent Representative 

 

 

 

To 

H.E. Ambassador Munir Akram 

Permanent Representative of Pakistan to the United Nations and 

President of the Economic and Social Council 

New York 

 


